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29th February 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents, 

Parents Consultation – March 2024  
 
We would like to invite you to a parent consultation to discuss your child’s progress and 

attainment. 

It is important that you attend these meetings to discuss and share information about your child, 

what we, as a school, are doing to ensure your child makes the best possible progress and how 

you can support their learning. 

Children are encouraged to take part in these meetings with their parents. 

These will take place on Tuesday 19th March between 4.00pm and 7.00pm and Wednesday 20th 

March between 1.30pm and 3.30pm.   

We ask that you book a time for your meeting using our online Arbor system.  Appointments can 

be made from Monday 4th March at 9.30am and will close on Monday 18th March at 3.30pm.   

Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office.   

Consultation appointments will be allocated for 10 minutes and will be held in the school hall.  

Should you need to speak with teachers for more than this, please book a separate appointment 

with the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Maylard-Mason 

Head Teacher 
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